Single Sex Education - A webinar hosted
by St Mary's School, Cambridge & Bedford
School

Friday 23 May 2025

St Marj;;l School BEDFORD

CAMBRIDGE SCHOOL

Hannah Helliar (Head, St Mary’s School, Cambridge) and James Hodgson (Head
Master, Bedford School) warmly invite you to learn more about both schools and
their approach to single sex education. Please join us for a webinar on Friday 23
May at 10:00 (BST) for an opportunity to hear:

An introduction to both schools — the Heads

Why choose single sex education? — James Hodgson

Useful advice for families with children preparing for Oxbridge entrance —
Hannah Helliar

Update on new immigration rules, in particular changes to guardianship
guidelines — Newland Chase

(Q&A Session — all

Book your place here
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/single-sex-education-a-webinar-hosted-by-bedford-and-st-marys-schools-tickets-1362942821669?aff=oddtdtcreator

